November 17, 2011
Mr. Roy H. Park

President and Chairman

Triad Foundation

P.O. Box 4440

Ithaca NY 14852

Dear Mr. Park,

On behalf of the Ithaca Rotary Club, please accept our deepest thanks for your generous grant of $1,000 in support of the Books for the World project. You support will allow us to continue collecting, packing and shipping books destined for children who are in desperate need of textbooks and good books.

Your funds have been put to immediate use—underwriting a portion of the costs of purchasing books at the Friends of the Library booksale in October; and, purchasing materials for another shipment of textbooks which we are collecting from a storeroom at Ithaca High School.

Janet Steiner and her husband Edward Kokkelenberg are coordinating our efforts and they will continue to keep the Triad Foundation informed as we proceed throughout the year.

Thank you again for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Nancy Potter, President

Ithaca Rotary Club

C:
Janet Steiner and Edward Kokkelenberg


Joanne Florino 

